

BEDFORD BOROUGH COUNCIL





Borough Charter granted in 1166

Chief Executive: P. J. Simpkins

Sadiq Khan

Mayor of London

New London Plan

GLA City Hall

London Plan Team

Post Point 18

London SE1 2AA

Please ask for:

Planning Policy Team

Direct line:

01234 718535

E-mail:

Jon.shortland@bedford.gov.uk

Date:

1 March 2018

Dear Mayor Khan

RE: Response to Draft New London Plan

Bedford Borough Council welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Draft New London Plan. The Council endorses the comments of the East of England Local Government Association (EELGA) and I would be grateful if you could record that the Council's comments are as per the EELGA submission.

Yours sincerely



Jon Shortland Chief Officer for Planning and Highways